
 

Minutes of the Central Coast Beekeeping Association 

June 22nd, 2016 

Newport Library 

The Board meeting was called to order by Ann at 5:28 pm. In attendance were Anne, Nancy, 

Dan, Rick, Becca, Max and Stan. 

We discussed the possibility of utilizing co-mingled honey sales as a fundraiser for the club. 

It was agreed that this was a great idea and Anne will introduce the idea at the general 

meeting. 

Worked on finalization of job descriptions and looked at committee operations. Anne 

recorded ideas and e-mail feedback on the final version will be requested from all board 

members so that we can finish this. 

Anne discussed the idea of having the next general meeting at the Aquina Bay Lighthouse 

pollinator garden. We could have a pot luck and tour. It was agreed by all. 

The board meeting was adjourned at 6:20 pm. 

The general meeting was opened at 6:3o pm by Anne with 15 people in attendance. Anne 

provided announcements regarding the honey fundraiser and the pot luck for the next 

meeting. Rita Ostrofsky and Rick were then introduced to discuss the Oregon Master 

Beekeepers Program. The presentation was very informative and several members 

expressed interest, The floor was then opened for general questions and a lively 

conversation on a variety of beekeeping topics took place.  The general meeting was 

adjourned at 8:15 pm. 

  

 


